
 

 

CENTURYLINK 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 345-6224 
(425) 301-8411 (cell) 
Email:  phil.grate@centurylink.com 
 

Philip E. Grate 
Government Affairs Director 

 

 

December 7, 2018 

 

Via Web Portal 

 

 

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

 Re: Docket No.:  UT-180831 

  CenturyLink’s Written Comments Re Rulemaking to Consider 

Possible Changes to Rules in Chapter 480-120 WAC, Relating 

to Service Obligations of Telephone Companies 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

 Attached for filing with the Commission is CenturyLink’s written comments to the 

above-referenced rulemaking docket. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Philip E. Grate 

 
PEG/jga 

Enclosure 
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